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Statement regarding the effects of Russian invasion of Ukraine on International ITF Taekwon-Do activities 
 
The Board of Directors of ITF Scotland stands with Ukraine.  We wholeheartedly condemn the actions of 
the Russian military in their aggressive invasion of Ukraine, an independent and sovereign country.   
 
ITF Scotland appeals to the International Taekwon-Do Federation as well as All Europe Taekwon-Do 
Federation to acknowledge the situation, to take clear and defined action and measures as recommended 
by the IOC (IOC Statement 28/02/2022) to suspend the Russian Federation from all sporting events in the 
immediate and near future. 
 
“I shall build a more peaceful world.” 
 
 
ITF Scotland Board of Directors 


